RESPECT LIFE -  JANUARY ’19 UPDATE

There is a chartered bus leaving from St. Matthew to go to the 46th Annual March for Life in Washington, DC on Friday, January 18, 2019. Seats are available by contacting Maria Victoria Rodriguez at 757-633-3762
On Tuesday, January 22, 2019 there will be an hour of prayer from 12 noon to 1:00 pm at Planned Parenthood (515 Newtown Road). This is the Anniversary date of Roe v. Wade and also the Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn Children on the Church calendar. Over 60 million babies have been aborted since 1973. There are 20-30 babies aborted everyday at the Norfolk/Virginia Beach abortion facilities.
Bishop Barry Knestout will offer the Keynote Address at the Annual Hope 4 Life Banquet at St. Matthew on Saturday, July 13, 2019.  The Bishop will also celebrate or con-celebrate the Saturday Vigil Mass prior to the Banquet.
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Spiritual Adoption Campaign to begin in March
40 Days for Life to begin Ash Wednesday, March 6


RESPECT LIFE MARCH ‘19 UPDATE

40 Days for Life to end abortion begins Ash Wednesday in front of Planned Parenthood, 515 Newtown Road in Virginia Beach, 7:00 am to 7:00 pm.
Parish Spiritual Adoption Program will begin some time during Lent. Prayer Cards with the Archbishop Fulton Sheen prayer will be placed in the pews.
A special “thank you” to Pete Barker and Henry Guevara (Holy Trinity) for planting the beautiful spring bulbs in front of the 2 memorial statues to the unborn at the Grotto. 
We are in need of someone to head up the Parish Respect Life Committee.






RESPECT LIFE APRIL ‘19 UPDATE

The Respect Life Committee is still searching for someone to head up this parish ministry.
Sharon W. will take charge of the Parish Spiritual Adoption program this spring. 
Maria R. will handle the annual Baby Bottle Campaign Mother's Day weekend to support Hope 4 Life pregnancy resource mobile. Support from other parish ministries is always welcome.
Arnel Rodriguez has graciously offered to head up the Parish Respect Life Committee.  Please reach out to Arnel and support him in his efforts.
The Parish Spiritual Adoption Program will begin on Divine Mercy Sunday, April 28.
The Annual Baby Bottle Campaign to support Hope 4 Life will be held over Mother's Day weekend, May 11-12.





